
From: Kane Bennett  
Sent: 02 July 2021 22:12 
To: Planning 
Subject: Application - 2021/2547/T 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I would like to lodge an objection against the Application 2021/2547/T at 10 Adamson Rd Belsize 
Park. 
 
I believe the earlier application received ~70 objections and the relevant trees were placed under 
Tree Protection Orders. It seems another application has been submitted with an identical request - I 
see no reason this application should see an outcome that is any different. There is no reason the 
trees should be removed just to accommodate a minor garden wall. The three trees are a critical 
part of the Adamson Rd natural environment and the privacy of the buildings along Eton Avenue and 
Adamson Rd. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Kane Bennett 
 
 


